
Dear Families, 

Welcome to Pre-K3! My  name is Ms.Quinn and I will be your child’s teacher this year. Here are the 

items your child will need for Pre-K3: 

• Crib sheet and blanket 

• A shoe box to keep their extra clothes in 

• Extra clothes (doesn’t need to be uniform) 

• Water bottle 

• Snack 

• Pull ups and wipes (if child is not potty trained)  

 

If you like to donate items for our whole class here is the donation list 

• Glue sticks 

• Flushable wipes 

• Lysol wipes 

• Lysol spray 

• Paper towels 

• Tissues 

 

Thank You So Much! 

I look forward to meeting all of you on the first day of school! 

Sincerely, 

Ms.Quinn 

 


